From: "Craig, James R." <james.craig@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Date: April 4, 2024 at 9:55:10 AM EDT

To: "Shull, Corrie C." <corrie.shull@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Cc: "Pollio, Marty A." <marty.pollio@jefferson.kyschools.us>, "Brown, Kevin C."
<kevin.brown@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Subject: Re: Board Member Availability

| know that a majority of the members of the Board of Education want this meeting to be next week.
Nobody has discussed a public REAP with them.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 3, 2024, at 3:15 PM, Shull, Corrie C. <corrie.shull@jefferson.kyschools.us> wrote:

Understood. It seems that the 16th will be best, all things considered.
Thank you!

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: Pollio, Marty A. <marty.pollio @jefferson.kyschools.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 10:23:07 AM

To: Shull, Corrie C. <corrie.shull@jefferson.kyschools.us>; Brown, Kevin C.
<kevin.brown@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Cc: Craig, James R. <james.craig@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Subject: RE: Board Member Availability

Dr. Shull,

I agree that all board members must be present for this important vote. | can have my
team ready to go on either date or on April 16. However, as also requested yesterday,
in order for us to complete a public REAP on all options, | believe we would need next
week to accomplish that task. We will most likely need a couple of days to get my team
to prepare for that event and schedule it for the middle of the week. Therefore, in
order to do that, I'm not sure if we can get that accomplished and have a vote on the
10% or the 11",

From: Shull, Corrie C. <corrie.shull@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 6:37 PM

To: Pollio, Marty A. <marty.pollio@jefferson.kyschools.us>; Brown, Kevin C.
<kevin.brown@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Cc: Craig, James R. <james.craig@jefferson.kyschools.us>

Subject: Board Member Availability

Dr. Pollio,

I have polled board members as to their availability on April 10th and April 11th and, as
you may suspect, it is a mixed bag.

Dr. Kolb and Mr. Craig are available on both days. Mrs. Strange and Mrs. Mclntosh
indicated that the 10th is best for them; if the meeting is scheduled for the 11th, Mrs.
Mcintosh would have difficulty being present by 6pm. Mrs. Duncan indicated that April
11th is best for her. Mr. Marshall indicated that he's available on both dates but if the
meeting is scheduled for April 10th, he will need to be virtual.

It is important that all board members be present for this vote.

Please advise as to the date that works best for you and your staff and is most
conducive to accomplishing the goals of the district.

Thank you,
Corrie





